
KEY WORKER PARENTS 

Sent on behalf of The Buckingham School. 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

During this difficult time, when there will be disruption to your child attending school, we are 
mindful that some Key Worker parents will still need to attend work, presenting a situation 
where your child will be left at home on their own. 

Requests for students to stay at home and engage in remote learning are made to support the 
safe running of the school.   

Therefore, if you are a Key Worker and have no other option for childcare, which will result in 
your child at home on their own unsupervised, then you can request your child to attend school 
using the following booking form. 

Requests need to be received by 9am on Wednesday, 9th December.  Students will be 
unable to attend without a completed request. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfs8ot3-
yGV1kFCjuMeBCoxABtFYXlnz_n0OIZIwKMxadWRyQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

The Buckingham School 
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